
The new Queensland Certificate of 
Education (QCE) system being introduced 
by the Queensland Government is 
starting with Year 11 students this year. 
Parents of students from Years 5 to 11 
are invited to our new senior assessment 
evening, where we will discuss the 
key features of the changes, including 
the introduction of common external 
assessment, the replacement of the 
Overall Position (OP) with the Australian 
Tertiary Admission Rank (ATAR) and the 
improved quality and comparability of 
school-based assessment. 

THURSDAY 28 FEBRUARY 2019 
6:30–7:30pm 
Arts Centre Foyer (ACF)
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